
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 2/07/2024 11:33:44 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

02/07/2024

MR Jason Jason Nieuwenhof
413 / 23 - 29 Pacific PDE
Dee why NSW 2099

RE: DA2024/0622 - 292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

I agree wholeheartedly with the proposal. Will be a great asset for the community.




